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MEDIA ALERT

TO: ALL MEDIA

DATE: Nov. 13, 2008 

FROM: Sarah Marske, 
LAA Communications and Public Relations Manager
Tel: (404) 471-1892      




Email: smarske@thelaa.org
Latin American Association Launches New Web Site:
www.thelaa.org 
What: 
The Latin American Association (LAA) has launched www.thelaa.org, a newly enhanced, user-friendly web site that will provide up-to-date information about the LAA’s programs, events and news to the community.  

The new site will be revealed at the LAA’s Open House event, Thursday, Jan. 15, 2009 from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
The Latin American Association is incredibly grateful to Studiocom, who sponsored the design and development of the web site, to Latin Box, who will continue to maintain the web site, and web host Leapfrog. We also appreciate the work of Solanta, who sponsored the production of the site’s Latino Youth Leadership Conference video.  
“Our goal was to create a web site that truly reflected the mission of the Latin American Association,” said Millie Irizarry, CEO of the Latin American Association. 

“Visitors to the site will be able to find information about upcoming events, our supporters, a photo gallery, videos, and opportunities for volunteering and internships, among others,” said Sarah Marske, communications and public relations manager at the LAA. 

When:

Jan. 15, 2009, 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  
Where: 
Latin American Association – Atlanta Outreach Center 


2750 Buford Highway



Atlanta, GA 30324

Contact: 
Sarah Marske, Communications and public relations manager



404-471-1892, smarske@thelaa.org 

